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MEMORANDUM FOR: K. Goller, Assistant Director for Operating Reactors,

Division of Operating Reactors

FROM: L. C. Shao, Chief, Engineering Branch
Division of Operating Reactors

SUBJECT: OCONEE 1, 2 and 3; SAFETY EVALUATION REPORT ON

THE PROPOSED INTEGRATED SURVEILLANCE PROGRAM

In accordance with your request, the Engineering Branch has evaluated

the reactor vessel surveillance program submitted by Duke

Power Co.

for the Oconee plants on January 4 and March 10, 1977. We have con-
cluded that their proposed inteagrated, augmented surveillance program
is adequate. Our portion of the Safety Evaluation is attached.

L. C. Shao, Chief
Engineering Branch

Division of Operating Reactors

Contact:
W. Hazelton
28060

Enclosure: As stated
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